
 
 

 
 
• We have been discussing the repair needs 

 on our track.  ATTACHED is an article that 
 may provide more information as we 
 anticipate making a decision. 

 
• ATTACHED is a letter of appreciation we 

 sent to Mr. Reyes and AC Jones High 
 School for the breakfast they hosted to 
 support our school board as part of School 
 Board Appreciation Month. 

 
• ATTACHED is a communication from 

 Cindy Clendennen regarding 2006 
 Summer School.  Our transition to our 
 master plan will require careful planning 
 for the 2007 summer school schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
•  ATTACHED is information from Ms. 

Jones’ office regarding the calendar 
process.  Unless there is a desire to 
vote on the calendar we will allow the 
process and voting results to serve as 
justification for calendar A to serve as 
the 2007-2008 school calendar. 

 
• Ms. Jones is providing an update on the  
 T-STEM grant.  ATTACHED is the 
 communication from Nancy. 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Next Regular Board Meeting 

 
March 20, 2007 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

          Spring Break            
 

March 12 - 16 


